[bookmark: _GoBack]Starting  March 4 2019, all of our sickle cell patients age 18–21 will no longer be able to be admitted to Levine Children's Hospital due to bed constraints.  When these patients are admitted, they will be admitted to CMC Main, and be followed by the pediatric hematology/oncology attendings.  When they are admitted from the emergency department, you can call the on-call physician in our division, and the patients will be admitted to his/her service, and be followed by the pediatric residents, or the inpatient nurse practitioners.
